
 

 

Holy Week Volunteers Needed! 

 

We are looking for St. Nicholas stewards, young and old, who are able 
to give of their time to volunteer during Holy Week services which 

start on Saturday of Lazarus, April 16 through Pascha on Sunday, April 
24, 2022. 

Your time and talent is greatly appreciated as we all come together as 
a family to support St. Nicholas Greek Orthodox Cathedral. 

Please contact Karen Koulias at kkouslp@gmail.com or 727-485-4397 
for more information. 

Parishioners are also invited to contribute to help defray the cost of floral 
decorations and other supplies needed for decorating Heretismi Icons, and/or 

Holy Week. 
  

Thank you! 

St. Nicholas Parish Council 
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